
Book Drive 

Friday 1st October 
Do you have any pre-loved 

books at home? 

 

All donated books, in a good 

condition, will be gratefully 

received as these will be used to 

stock up our brand-new library. 

Boxes will be set up in the 

entrance hall of school for books 

to be dropped off. 

Thank you for your support 
 

 

 


